
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

Hill County is currently accepting proposals for electricity.  The County is 

seeking a contract for term beginning with first meter reading in June, 2017 and will be 

coterminous with current contract ending dates in June.   For a copy of the RFP contact 

County Auditor Susan Swilling.   

Bids must be submitted to the Hill County Judge’s office at the Hill County 

Courthouse in Hillsboro, Texas by 9:00 am Tuesday, February 23, 2016 and will be 

opened at 9:30 am in the Hill County Judge’s office on same day at 80 N Waco St.  Both 

e-mail and/or fax bids will be accepted as described in the RFP.  For additional 

information, please contact Susan Swilling, County Auditor at 254-582-4060. 

Hill County reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 

 

 

 

Please publish: 

Monday, February 8 

                                    Thursday, February 11 

  Thursday, February 18 

 


